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For Immediate Release  March 5, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Increases DWI Enforcements During Spring Break 

 
During Spring Break, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, along with other area law 

enforcement agencies, will be deploying additional resources to actively look for intoxicated 

drivers. The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office obtained a Texas Department of Transportation 

grant, which will assist in deploying additional law enforcement resources to target those who 

drive intoxicated. The District Attorney’s Office is assisting in these efforts, as there are several 

No Refusal Operations planned during the Spring Break holiday.  The District Attorney’s Office 

will be providing nurses, prosecutors, and judges on stand by for the enforcement operation.  

 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office wants our citizens and guest to have a safe spring break, 

so please plan and ahead and think before drinking and driving.  Get a designated driver, use a car 

share service, and be responsible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Thomas Smith 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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